
MINUTES:  WORK SESSION

NEW DURHAM PLANNING BOARD

AUGUST 8, 2006

Chairman Bob Craycraft called the meeting to order at 7:10 PM.

Roll Call:  Cathy Orlowicz (Alternate), David Lindberg, Bob Craycraft (Chairman), 
Donald Voltz (Vice-Chairman), George Gale (Alternate), Ron Gehl (Selectman’s 
Representative.

Excused:  Mike Clarke   Unexcused:  Christopher LaPierre

Mr. Craycraft introduced Steve Whitman and Chris Kane.  Whitman is a Land Use 
Planner and Kane is a Conservation Biologist.  The two guests discussed many as-
pects of riparian buffer ordinances.  There was considerable discussion with Board 
members as to the Board’s goals and preferences for a riparian buffer ordinance.  Mr. 
Whitman and Mr. Kane proposed to take the input from the Board at this meeting 
and draft an ordinance for the Board to consider.

Public Input::  Chairman Craycraft asked if there was any public input.  There was 
none.

New/Old Business:  Bob Craycraft mentioned that the Planning Board office now 
has copies of the Master Plan Survey which are available for members and the public 
to review.  

Reminded Board members if they had ideas about possible ordinances for next year 
or for major initiatives for next year to send those ideas to David Allen or the Chair.

Minutes:  Bob Craycraft pointed out that David Lindberg's name and Michael 
Clarke's name were misspelled in the draft of the July 18 minutes.  There were no 
other corrections.  David Lindberg moved approval of the July 18 minutes as correct-
ed.  Don Voltz seconded.  Unanimous.



PLANNING BOARD DRAFT 
MINUTES OF AUGUST 8, 2006  

Bob Craycraft suggested holding the August 1 minutes until the next meeting.  He 
asked if there was any other business.  There being none, the meeting adjourned at 
9:19 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

David Allen
Land Use Administrative Assistant

Approved 9/5/2006
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